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Thank you for your email received 11 October 2024 to Hon Simeon Brown, Minister of Transport 
regarding pedestrian deaths and injury statistics. Your correspondence has been referred to me for 
response as it falls within the operational responsibilities of NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi 

(NZTA). The follow ing request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

I looked at the NZRT pedestrian deaths and injury statistics. I can find no records relating to 
deaths and injuries at crossings that might support this expensive programe. Would you please 
ask your officials to send me a full breakdown on our history of deaths and injuries at designated 
road crossings. 

The following document falls within the scope of your request and is enclosed: 

• Attachment 1 - 2014-2024 crash and injury volumes where road markings include "Pedestrian 
Crossing". 

The data in this spreadsheet should be considered in conjunction with the caveats provided on the first 

tab of the spreadsheet. 

In line with NZTA policy, this response will soon be published on our website, with personal 
information removed. 

If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZT A, please contact Kerry Greig, Manager, Statistical 
Services, by email to kerry.greig@nzta.govt.nz. 

Yours sincerely 

Galina Mitchelhill 
National Manager Insights and Analytics 




